
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

“The Preserve” (Faria Preserve Property) 

 

Dear Neighbor, 

 

This is a courtesy notice from Lennar to inform our homeowners that  planned land development (road construction and 

paving) on Faria Preserve Parkway will impact homeowner access to/from Bollinger Canyon Rd on Faria Preserve 

Parkway the week of November 28, 2022.  Asphalt and repaving a portion of  the Faria Preserve Parkway Road, from 

Bollinger Canyon Rd towards Almeria Way is scheduled for November 30th and December 1st, during which time access 

and use of the road in this area will be limited and at times, unavailable. Dates of construction may be adjusted, as 

needed, pending weather. Signage and traffic controls will be in place to remind homeowners and limit access. 

 

During this time, homeowner vehicular access to/from your home within the Faria Preserve will need to be conducted 

via the east entry at San Ramon Valley Boulevard. 

 

 
Work will be conducted during the approved project times listed below and no work will be performed on City holidays: 

 

Construction hours: 

Monday – Friday:  7:30 am – 6:00 pm 

Saturdays:  9:00 am – 5:00 pm 

 

Lennar Representatives: 

Zeke Velasquez, Land Development CM   Jay Winzler, Project Manager 

Mobile phone:  925-309-0298    Mobile Phone:  925-327-8318 

Email: Zeke.Velasquez@lennar.com   Email: Jay.Winzler@lennar.com 

 

City Representative: 

Chris Low, City Public Works - Engineering Division 

Phone:   925-973-2682  

Email: CLow@sanramon.ca.gov 

Limits of work  

Faria Preserve Parkway 

N 


